
• November 18: Women’s Prayer Breakfast 

• December 24: Christmas Program 

• February 3: Valentine’s Day Banquet 

November 12, 2023 

Welcome & Announcements: Wes Neufeld 

Worship in song: Andrina Doerksen  

Prayer Ministry: Gerald Thiessen 

Children’s feature: Travis Friesen  

Scripture Reading: Joshua 10:9-14 John Banman 

Sermon: Joshua: Carrying out the difficult task of obedience           

Pastor Mark 

Closing Song: Andrina Doerksen  

Benediction  

Our Mission 

The purpose of Bethel Church  is to make and develop  disciples for  
Jesus Christ, locally and around the world. 

Please see the bulletin board in the foyer for all other  

community announcements 

BETHEL BERGTHALER MENNONITE CHURCH 
E-mail: bethel@ourbethelchurch.com 

 

 
Pastor – Mark Sawatzky (204.362.2937)    pastormark@ourbethelchurch.com 

Pastor– Mike Neufeld (204.362.6810) pastormike@ourbethelchurch.com 

Youth Pastor - Eli Klassen (431.774.4747)   pastoreli@ourbethelchurch.com 

Senior Care Director—Randy Smart (204.362.8315) randycindysmart@gmail.com    

Ministerial Chairman – Gerald Thiessen (204.362.6377) gthiessen.57@gmail.com 

Congregational Chairman – Gerald Letkeman (204.362.1848) gwletke@gmail.com 

Care Groups – Mark Toews (204.325.6854) mt5toews@gmail.com 

Awana – Jonathan Peters (204.325.2093) bbmcawana@gmail.com 

Women’s Ministry - womensministry@ourbethelchurch.com 

Sunday School – Alison Hesom  (325.5116) Julian Giesbrecht (332.0739) 

sundayschool@ourbethelchurch.com 

 

Stay in the know 

 

 

Sermon Notes 

mailto:pastormark@ourbethelchurch.com
https://app.faithteams.com/portal/#people?personId=444407


• Peter (Linda Elias) 
• Mary Enns   
• Roxana Enns 
• Amanda Thiessen (Smart)  

• Mayah Giesbrecht 
• Kelly Robertson 
• Karen Klassen 
 

Missionary of the Month 

Members of our community who are impacted by illness and grief: 

P r a y e r 

Amelia Wiebe 
Hello Bethel Family!  Praise: Cande, a student that graduated in June, is           
currently in Sonora doing a 6 month internship with Pastor Rafael's ministry, 
Ciudad de Refugio. It is such an encouragement to see her passionate about her 
faith and allowing God to lead her.  Eva, a young mom I have been meeting with 
over the past 6 months, has just finished her high school studies over a distant 
ed program! We are currently going through a discipleship program once a 
week. What a blessing to see her have a desire to grow spiritually, and making 
steps towards giving her son a brighter future.  

Prayer: This year I am focusing on the youth of the area that do not attend 
school. We meet one night a week, and our goal is for it to be a safe and healthy 
environment for the youth to meet others, to be encouraged, to understand 
God's love for them and to just have fun. As of now, we have a small group that 
comes regularly. Please pray for a male leader that would be willing to invest in 
the youth boys that come. Pray for the youth to have open hearts and that they 
may all come to have a personal relationship with Jesus Christ.   

Coming up at Bethel 

This week at Bethel 
Monday   9:30am & 7:30pm Bible Study Fellowship 

Monday  7pm   Sr. Youth Filling Shoe Boxes 

Tuesday  7pm    Jr. Youth Filling Shoe Boxes 

Wednesday  6:30am  Men’s Bible Study 

Wednesday  7:15pm  Awana 

Saturday  9:30am   Women’s Prayer Breakfast 

Sunday  9:15 & 10:30am Sunday School & Service 

Christmas Shoe Boxes We invite you to pack a shoebox for Operation 

Christmas Child. Empty shoeboxes and brochures are available in the foyer. 

You can also donate towards the cost of the shoe boxes by putting a note on 

your donation. The youth will be shopping and assembling boxes on Nov. 

13&14. Filled shoeboxes can be dropped off at the church stage in the        

sanctuary no later than Tuesday November 14.  

Envelopes are located in the foyer by the middle doors on the table with the    

offering box. We also accept e-transfer, donations@ourbethelchurch.com.       

Be sure to leave your name in the memo and designate what it is for. 

Offering 

Plan to be a part of the Gospel presentation through 
From Everywhere To Bethlehem.   

There are many ways to be involved including: 
providing baking or crafts, acting, greeters, cleanup, 
etc.  Sign up on a sheet  provided in the foyer and 
drop off the form in pastor Mark's mailbox. Updated 
needs include: baking cookies, various acting roles, 
and numerous other positions and supplies.  Check 
the updated list on the volunteer forms.  We will be 
updating them weekly with what is still needed.  

Sunday School Christmas Program Parents, please check your email for a    
message about our Christmas Program on Sunday, December 24.   

Bethel Young Adults program our next Young Adults is happening on Friday, 

Nov 17th, 7:30pm at Nolan & Kristin’s place. 

Bob Fife For those that were unable to attend last weeks Sunday School class, 

with Bob Fife there is a link available for those who would like to see it. Please 

contact the office to receive this link. 


